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Consideration of and action on the election of Vice-President of the CCPD Board of Directors.

Summary:

At the January 15, 2018 CCPD Board of Directors meeting, Craig O’Sullivan was elected as
President to serve the remaining term of Present due to the resignation of Shannon Burke. Until this
time, Mr. O’Sullivan served as Vice-President of the Board. Since that time, the position of Vice-
President has gone unfilled.

At the July 9th meeting, those Board members present may nominate and elect persons to the office
of Vice-President from the Board membership. The person selected will serve until the next election
of officers.

Fiscal/Budgetary Impact:

None
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